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| have been to every water meeting in Kingman over the last four years. This last meeting was different in that our elected officials
are on record saying we need protection for our groundwater, all the water we have. Plus, obviously, the farmers got scared and
organized to get people to the meeting and signed up early to talk. Of course they want the water, the money and no regulations.
Who will you stand up for? Kingman citizens or the international Farmers? | support an INA for the hualapai basin. Sincerely, John

Lynes, Kingman Arizona.





